
From: jim@wmcmovers.com [mailto:jim@wmcmovers.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 3:27 PM 
To: King, Steve (UTC) <steve.king@utc.wa.gov> 
Cc: Feeser, Bridgit (UTC) <bridgit.feeser@utc.wa.gov>; Hazzard, Pat (UTC) <pat.hazzard@utc.wa.gov>; 
Kermode, Danny (UTC) <danny.kermode@utc.wa.gov> 
Subject: Request for Change to WUTC HHG Tariff No. 15-C - Credit Card Processing Fees. 
 
Good Afternoon Steve – 
 
Please find attached a request for a WUTC HHG Tariff No. 15-C change to allow 
intrastate moving companies to collect from their customers the credit card processing 
fees credit card companies assess when a credit card is used.  These fees really add 
up on a calendar year bases. 
 
I have had conversations with WUTC staff and they appear to be on board. 
 
“Hard Copy” is in the mail. 
 
Thanks Steve. 
 
Jim Tutton, Jr., Executive Director 
WMC 
 
Office:     (253) 328-5641 
Cell:        (206) 499-9216 
Email:     jim@wmcmovers.com 
 
“Still Committed to Excellence” 
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